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Dear Madam/ Sir,

Subject: Introduction of Cyber Security/Information Security as a subject.

This is with reference to the recommendation of the Task Force on National
Security System constituted on the direction of the Cabinet Committee on Security.

The Task Force has made the following recommendation:-

UGC and AICTE would ensure that Cyber Security/Information Security is
introduced as a subject in the universities/technical institutions at the

under-graduate and post-graduate levels.

Therefore, I am directed to request you to take appropriate action on the above
recommendation. This may also be brought to notice of the colleges, if any,

B,ﬂﬁiliated to your university.
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(R. Manoj Kumar)
Education Officer

To

The Vice-Chancellor

Pandit Ravishankar Shukla University
Raipur-492 010

(Chhattisgarh)




